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Our value for the term is ‘TRUST’. 

Friends of Clive School @CliveCEPrimary 

 PE PE WOODLAND 

SCHOOL 
Dormouse Monday Friday Thursday 

Red Squirrel Monday Thursday Friday 
Hedgehog Tuesday Thursday Monday 

Badger  Thursday Friday 

PE kit should be worn to school on the appropriate 

day.  Woodland school kit should consist of 

waterproofs, hat, long sleeved shirt, long trousers 

and wellies or boots. 
 

MENU 

w/c 4th December: Week ONE 

Please make sure your catering purse is regularly 

topped up.   

CONTACT DETAILS 

If your contact details change at any time, please let 

the office know so that records can be updated. 

DIARY DATES 

w/c Mon 4th Dec – ‘Time to Shine’ week. 

Wed 6th Dec – Pantomime at Theatre Severn (whole 

school) 

Thurs 7th Dec – Hedgehogs back to the Stone Age 

Mon 18th Dec – “It’s a Party!” performance (KS1 & 2) in 

church – 2pm and 6pm 

Tues 19th Dec – “It’s a Baby!” performance (Dormouse) 

in class – 11am and 2.30pm. 

Wed 20th Dec – Christmas service in church – 2.30pm 

Wed 20th Dec – Last day of term 

Thurs 4th Jan 2024 – Spring term starts 

Friday 9th February – End of half term 

WELCOME 

We are delighted to welcome Isabella, Olli and Ava-Mai 

to our school this week.  We are so pleased they have 

chosen to join Clive.   

WRAP AROUND CARE 

Please use the booking forms to book in for Wrap 

Around Care – Breakfast Club and After School Club.  

It is essential that children are booked in by the end 

of school on Fridays if tea is required the following 

week.  If not, we try our best to provide a tea but it 

may have to be a sandwich or beans on toast rather 

than the pizza or baked potato on the ASC menu.  

Shopping is done after school on Fridays. 

 

LONDON MARATHON 

Jamie Roberts (Jack’s dad) is running 

the London marathon next April.  He is 

running on behalf of Whizz Kidz -  a 

charity that supports young wheelchair 

users up to 25 years old.  If you would 

like to sponsor him,. Please click here.  Thankyou 

PANTOMIME 

We are very excited about our trip to see the 

pantomime, Jack and the Beanstalk, at the Theatre 

Severn next Wednesday.  We shall meet at the bottom 

of Mr Whitley’s drive at the start of the day ready 

for a departure as soon after 9am as possible.  This will 

allow us time to get through town and have a toilet 

break upon arrival at the theatre.  Breakfast Club will 

be available as normal, but staff will walk the children 

to meet the coaches.  Red Squirrel and Badger Classes 

will be on Coach B and Hedgehog and Dormouse classes 

on Coach A.  We will return at around 1pm when we will 

have our picnic lunch together.  We are only allowed, by 

law, to provide sandwiches that have been pre-ordered.  

If your child forgets their lunch, a phone call home will 

be made.  This goes for ALL trips as well.  If contact 

cannot be made before departure, the child will have to 

stay in school.  
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